
San Diego USATF

Meeting of the Board of Directors

FGM Office, San Diego

June 16, 2010

1. President Jay Beltz called the meeting to order at 7:15pm.  In attendance were 
Lolitia Bache, Tom Bache, Tonie Campbell, Paul Greer, Adam Henderson, and 
Graeme Shirley.

2. Treasurer Lolitia Bache gave the Treasurer’s Report.

3. Track & Field Chairman Tonie Campbell gave a report on the Association 
Championships held on June 12th at Mesa College.  There were 108 athletes 
competing in over 180 events.  Mesa College is a great facility but there were some 
problems (overcharging for the track, staff interactions especially regarding spikes). 
Will reconsider venue for next year’s championship.  The first Summer Nights Track 
meet had 153 participants in over 300 events on June 2nd at Cathedral Catholic HS.

4. Masters T&F: The Chuck McMahon Meet by the SDTC on July 17 th at Cal State San 
Marcos will be the Association Masters Championship. 

5. LDR Chair Paul Greer reported the 2010 Dirt Dog Series starts August 21st.  Greer 
and Thom Hunt have set up a core team for the Cross Country National 
Championships in 2011.  They have received $2000 from SDTC.

6. Youth: The Youth Association Championships Meet is on June 12-13 at Mater Dei 
HS. 

7. New Business: Elections are to be held in September.

8. President Jay Beltz adjourned the meeting at 8:40pm.

Tom Bache
Secretary


